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1BCANDIDATE STATEMENT 
FORESTHILL PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

Name: PETER KAPPELHOF 
Occupation: Retired Construction Company Executive 

Education and Qualifications: It has been my honor to serve as a 
Director of the Foresthill Public Utility District since May of 2023. I 
believe that my experience, skills and abilities uniquely qualify me to 
continue to serve the District’s ratepayers. 
I worked for a major construction company for thirty years, the last ten 
as its President, and nine serving on its Board of Directors. I have 
extensive experience in organizational leadership as well as significant 
experience in the construction of water treatment projects. I know what 
makes an organization work well to achieve its objectives. 

Foresthill Public Utility District is a small water district with limited 
financial resources, but with all of the operational and regulatory 
requirements of districts many times our size. I understand that our 
responsibility as directors is to balance the demands of operating the 
District within the resources available. 

I recognize that the District has a significant impact on the daily lives of 
each resident. I believe it is vital that the District and its ratepayers be 
in good relationship with one another. 

If elected to continue serving as an FPUD Director, I will work to build 
and maintain an efficient, capable organization that serves the best 
interests of the ratepayers. 
 
 

2BCANDIDATE STATEMENT 
FORESTHILL PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

Name: JANE D STAHLER 
Occupation: Retired 

Education and Qualifications: It has been a privilege to have served 
the Foresthill community for four and half years. 
As a past teacher I know the importance of being prepared. I have 
researched every issue brought before the FPUD board. I have and will 
always focus on understanding how each issue will effect the 
ratepayers. 

The issues facing this community are extremely important. Budget 
issues determine if there is adequate funds to support the treatment 
and delivery of water to your homes. Replacing our aging pipes to 
prevent disruption of water to your homes or battle another wildfire is 
equally important. Deciding to sell your water in order to repair or 
replace needed Sugar Pine Dam instruments. Making the hard 
decisions that not everyone agrees on, but will benefit the majority of 
ratepayers. The issues are numerrus and board decisions impact all of 
us now and in the future. 

Why do I want to continue to be the ratepayers FPUD board director? 

Because my community has given me and my family a wonderful place 
to live. I simply want to give back. 

I am asking for your trust and vote to continue serving our community. 

Thank you for all your support over the past 4 years. 
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